
 

 

 

 

Delegate Kumar Barve, Chair  

Environment and Transportation Committee  

6 Bladen Street, Room 251  

Annapolis, MD 21401  

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Barve:  

 

 

The Baltimore City Delegation received and reviewed, Senate Bill 

0869: Baltimore City – Small Box Discount Stores – Zoning 

Requirements and Community Agreements. The Baltimore City 

Delegation voted Senate Bill 0869 favorable on Friday, March 25, 

2022.  

 

Please see the attached voting tally sheet. Thank you for your 

consideration.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

   Delegate Stephanie Smith, Chair  

Baltimore City House Delegation 


